NEPTUNE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT



60 Neptune Boulevard Neptune, NJ 07753-4836 Telephone: 732.776.2000

November 7, 2012

Dear Parents and Guardians:

While many of our "Community of Learners" have suffered the results of Hurricane Sandy, it is heartening to see the outstanding attendance by both staff and students!

The following adjustments have been made for the short term:

- Schools will be open on Thursday and Friday, November 8th & 9th for full day sessions as the NJ Teachers' Convention has been cancelled.
- Parent/Teacher Conferences schedule for next week have been cancelled for the fall. If you need to speak with your child's teacher, please contact the building principal and/or guidance counselor to schedule an appointment.
- The district master school calendar is being adjusted to reflect a Friday, June 21st final day of school. This is subject to change based on future weather occurrences.
- Uniformity of Dress and regular Breakfast/Lunch rules and regulations will resume on Monday, November 12th.
- Wednesday, November 21st continues as an abbreviated day leading up to the Thanksgiving Recess.
- Transportation continues to run somewhat slow due to the changing road conditions; however, we encourage parents to utilize arranged school transportation to help reduce traffic congestion at schools.
- Neptune Football resumes competition this Saturday at the Memorial Athletic Complex at 1:00 p.m.

Please continue to pull together as a community. All volunteer efforts are valued in an attempt to get our community back on its feet. The Board of Education and school administration offer sincere appreciation to everyone for coping with these difficult circumstances and stand ready to assist in any way possible. Know that our thoughts and prayers continue with those that have been so severely impacted by this storm.

Sincerely,

President, Board of Education

JED/DAM:dmh

Superintendent of Schools

David A. Mooij